
Change begins with Prakriti - Visit of KV-SVP NPA Shivarampally, 

Hyderabad students to Institute of Forest Biodiversity (IFB), Hyderabad on 

13th September 2019 

In compliance of MoU signed between ICFRE and KVS, The Institute of Forest Biodiversity 

(IFB) organized an awareness programme to a group of 45 students accompanied by staff          

(4 members) of Kendriya Vidyala Sanganth (KVS), Shivarampally on 13th September 2019 at 

Training cum Extension centre, IFB, Hyderabad under Prakriti. 

Speaking on the occasion, Smt T. Anusha gave welcome address and she briefed about Prakriti 

programme, IFB and contribution to the environment and society and also gave a presentation on 

Biodiversity. 

Followed by the welcoming session the Scientists team presented presentations on 

 Dr. Ratnaker Jauhari, IFS & CF, Head Extension took a session on Climatic change. 

 Shri E. Manikanta reddy, Technician, took a session on People’s Biodiversity Registers. 

 The next session was presented by Smt Abha Rani, Scientist – E on Gums, Resins and 

natural dyes. 

 The session was followed by a short film on Air pollution due to CFCs and seed ball 

preparation. 

  Followed by above session a quiz was conducted to students regarding the identification 

of flora and fauna by Smt T. Anusha and Shri E. Manikanta Reddy. 

 

These sessions were followed by a biodiversity walk in IFB campus which included Herbal 

Garden and visit to Rauwolfia serpentina Field experiment site. After that the students were 

taken to Entomology, Analytical, Molecular biology, Soil and NTFP Research Laboratories. 

Students actively participated in the programme and promised to implement the seed ball 

technique in their campus. After the programme they met Director, IFB Shri D. Jayaprasad 

and conveyed their sincere thanks. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 


